No0.22012(2)/2010-Admn.Genl
Government of India
Ministrty of Steel
To,
(As per list enclosed)

‘Dated 07.09.2010

Subject: Notice inviting tender for hiring of Data Entry Operator in
Ministry of Steel.

Sir,

The undersigned is directed to refer to this Ministry’s letter of even No. dated
30.08.2010 on the above mentioned subject and to say that the last date of receipt of
tender is now 17.09.2010 by 3PM. The tender will be opened on the same date by 3:30
PM in the presence of the representative of the participating firms and three other
gazetted officers of this Ministry.

3. All other terms and conditions will remain the same as stated in the letter under
reference.

5 A copy of this letter is also available on the website (www.steel.nic.in) of this
Ministry.

A et

(Atul Kumar Singh)

Section Officer
/ Tel: 23062873/23062537



